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                MONTHLY VIRTUE 

 

Our monthly virtue for March is Hope being 
animated by Mr. Tracy’s Grade 7/ 8 class. 
“Let your hopes, not your hurts, shape your 
future. “ 

SCHOOL WIDE FOCUS 

 

In Language Arts, we are focusing on 
narrative reading and writing. In 
Mathematics, we are focusing on number 
sense and numeration. We continue our 
critical thinking skills with “What do you 
think?” “How do you know?” 

MARCH BREAK 

We are starting our off our March Break 
with Pajama Day on Friday, March 11. 
March Break is from Monday, 
March 14- March 18.  We are 
looking forward to welcoming 

everyone back on Monday, March 21.  
Enjoy and Be Safe!  

EASTER 

 

Please note that Easter weekend closely 
follows the March Break. Good Friday is on 
Friday, March 25 and Easter Monday is on 
Monday, March 28.  Enjoy your long 
weekend with your families.  

NEXT FUNDRAISER 

 

Our next fund-raiser will be selling Little 
Caesar’s Pizza Kits. More information to 
come.  

HOLY THURSDAY MASS 

 

Please join us on Thursday, March 24 @ 
1:00 pm for our Holy Thursday Mass at the 
Transfiguration Church. The Mass is being  



animated by Miss Rosso’s Grade 1/ 2 class. 
Hope to see you there! 

CATHOLIC SCHOOL COUNCIL 

 

We had our first meeting last month which 
was a success. We are meeting again on 
Thursday, March 31 @ 7 pm. Please call the 
school if you would be interested in being a 
member of our Catholic School Council.   

BREAKFAST PROGRAM 

 

We are looking for some volunteers for the 
breakfast program. Please call the school if 
you are interested and have time to 
volunteer in the morning.  

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

 

• Proper School Uniform consisting of 
a school uniform top and black 
bottom is mandatory Monday-
Thursday.  

• Cell Phones are not permitted at 
school. If your child needs their 
phone at the end of the day, they 
are welcome to leave them in the 
main office. We are responsible for 
your children not their electronics.  

• It is so important that your child 
attend school regularly and arrive 
to school on time ready for 
learning.   

• Aim for 8:30 am so your child can 
start their day with a delicious 
breakfast.  
 

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact 
the school if you have any questions 
and/or concerns.  

Yours in Catholic Education,  

Andrea Iserhoff 
 

 

 


